
Title VI Parent Advisory Committee Meeting  

Meeting Minutes 

April 28, 2021 

 

Call To Order: 

The regular meeting of the Title VI Parent Advisory Committee was called to order at 5:36 pm on Apil 28, 

2021 on a Virtual Teams meeting by Yolonda Garcia.  

Present: 

Officers: David Anderson (Vice Chair), Yolonda Garcia (Chair), Cruz Martinez (Student Member), Marie 

Pena (Member), Rogene Enos (Member), John Garvey (Teacher Member).  

District and School Site Staff:  

David Tague (NA Education Liaison) Christina Ogle (Project Director’s Assistant), Gene Manual (JOM 

Advisor) Marilyn Gardner (Project Director) 

Approval of Agenda:  

The agenda was unanimously approved with one addition by Yolonda Garcia (Chair), to discuss the new 

law in support of Native American student regalia at graduation.  

1. Review of Title VI Requirements for federal funding, Title I, TSI, Migrant, ESSER III 

2. Review of the SY20/21 Native American Parent/Student Surveys  

3.  Presentation of the current year Federal Indian Education Title IV budget presented by Marilyn 

Gardner.  Questions and discussion followed. 

4. Suggestions for upcoming meetings:  

-David Anderson (Vice Chair) requested quarterly budget reviews for SY21/22.  

-Yolonda Garcia (Chair) suggested CGUHSD – discussion regarding the possibility of 

presentations if requested at the District Council Meetings on the Tohono O’odham reservation 

as a way of conveying information to the tribes as they may not have email as a line of 

communication.  

5. Yolonda Garcia (Chair) was inquiring about the number of Tohono O’odham graduates and if the 

CGUHSD was able to provide them with a special celebration for their accomplishment.  It was 

determined that we are not able to participate in an additional out of school activities due to the 

restrictions related to COVID.   

Approved FY21/22 Title VI Budget The budget was unanimously approved as presented.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:46 pm by David Anderson (Vice Chair). 

 


